
 

WHY WE DID THIS  
We are currently experiencing the highest inflation rate in 40 years. Due to the nature of their work and sources of 
income, nonprofits are in a precarious position as they work to support their staff and clients. This year, many of 
our grantee partners have shared their efforts to increase salaries and make improvements to their operations to 
meet these challenges. As a funder that is committed to supporting the resiliency of the nonprofits that serve our 
rural community, supplementing our 2022 grantmaking in this way made good sense.  
 
GRANT DETAILS 
This September a total of $33,080 was granted to 12 organizations with program restricted grant funding with the 
foundation. Approximately 10% was granted based on each organization’s existing program restricted grant with 
the foundation.  
 
GRANTEE PARTNERS 

Columbia County Community Healthcare Consortium 

Connecticut Association of School Based Health Centers 

Dutchess Community Action Partnership 

Geer 

Hudson River Housing 

Hudson Valley Food System Coalition 

Maria Seymour Brooker Memorial 

North East Community Center, Inc. 

Northwest Hills Council of Governments 

Sun River Health 

The Housing Collective 

Wassaic Project  
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